

Stand 119
Lukosi Service Centre
All correspondence should be addressed to:
The Chief Executive Officer

P.O. Box 165 HWANGE

Tel: 0281-22541/34285

Email:hwangeruraldc@gmail.com

Telefax: 0281-22541

CEO/PN/TM/mm

18 December 2020

The Manager
MamboAnesu Estates (Private) Limited
38 Worplestone Way
Harare
Zimbabwe

Dear Sirs

RE: RECEIPT OF APPLICATION FOR HWANGE RURAL DISTRICT COUNCIL LAND FOR PROJECT - MAMBOANESU ESTATES (PVT) LTD.

This letter serves to acknowledge receipt of your application for land within the Hwange Rural District Council dated the 3rd of December 2020.

We acknowledge the intentions of the activities of your project, and its socio-economic benefits to the Rural District community.

Land can be availed subject to a final decision concluded on after certain due processes have been carried out involving the community itself, village elders and a full sitting Council Board.

We trust that this information provided will suffice in acknowledgement of receipt

Thank you.

Yours Sincerely

111111111111

P. Ncube

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

SEPTIONS OF CONTROL OF SEPTION OF

14 DEC 2020

P.O. BOX 165, HWANGE TEL/FAX 0281-22541